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18/00298/DISC - Consultation response 
Discharge of condition 16

Bob
The submitted document Construction Environmental Management Plan – Condition 16 Trees and Biodiversity, dated December 2017  is sufficient to discharge condition 16. There are no major ecological issues here – some of the CEMP relates to action which should already have been carried out early in 2018 and the rest is all satisfactory to protect any remaining ecological interest on site and adjacent. 
I am happy for the condition to be discharged therefore.
Kind regards
Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
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